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Extended Lane Closures on Beaver Street to Begin Dec. 3 

 
Jacksonville – As part of an ongoing resurfacing project, the inside lanes of both northbound 

and southbound Beaver Street from Blanche Street to Eaverson Street are expected to close 

Tuesday, December 3 and reopen Tuesday, December 17. The extended closure will allow the 

project contractor to safely replace the main drainage line underneath the roadway.  

Contractor Maer Homes, LLC is expected to complete the $2.2 million Beaver Street resurfacing 

project in fall 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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